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Davenham Church of England Primary School

“Working Together, Playing Together, Serving God and Serving Others”
“…encourage one another and build one another up…” 
1 Thessalonians 5:11.


21 March 2020 
Dear Parents / Carers 

I am writing to you all to thank you for the incredible support both myself and my staff have felt over the last week. The events took us all by surprise but we have worked tirelessly as a team to make sure that we followed government guidelines at all times and I am sure you  will want to join me in thanking my staff for keeping the children safe, calm and happy. If you have not followed us on Twitter, please do - there are some lovely examples on there of what makes our school such a special place and the things that have been going on this week - it has genuinely been “Business as Usual!”

Just a few points during our closure :

SCHOOL OFFICE 

The school office will not be manned during our closure. Staff covering Child Care will have the School Mobile should you need to contact school in an emergency. 

YEAR 6 PARENTS EVENING 

Phone calls will be made on Wednesday for your Parent Consultation. Please bear in mind that this is now in staff’s own time at home so be mindful of not using more than your allotted time. The phone call will be made at the same time as your original booking so please ensure you are available. 

LONDON / TATTENHALL RESIDENTIALS

We have not yet made any plans regarding the London or Tattenhall residentials We are waiting until after Easter to contact the travel companies, as they are currently inundated with queries and will keep you informed. 
CHILDCARE PROVISION FOR KEY WORKERS 

I would like to thank parents, for wherever possible planning to keep their children at home. For those parents unable to do that, staff are fully committed to caring for (but not educating those children). I am aware that children may be anxious about this, but we have reassured them that school remains a very safe place to be. This weekend school is having a deep clean so that when we return to school it will be, as Year 6 would say, “spit, spot!” 

If you are bringing your child to school over the next few weeks, please enter via the HALL DOOR. Children will then be registered. Please ensure that your child has a snack and drink in labelled containers. 

Reception and Key Stage One children will be based in the Reception classroom, so they have access to our wonderful new outdoor area. Children in Ks2 will use the Hall. In this way we will limit the areas of school that are used. 

At the end of the day, please collect children from the HALL DOOR. Please drop off and collect as quickly and as promptly as possible. 

Children will be provided with a school lunch or can bring a packed lunch. All systems will be continued in terms of handwashing etc. Our own staff; teachers and TAs will be supervising the children and we aim to follow the timetable that we have shared with you on Google Classroom so there is some kind of structure to the day. 

Please ensure that if your child or any member of your family becomes unwell that you DO NOT bring your child to school. If you are able to make alternative arrangements for childcare, please let me know. The safest situation is for us to have as few children in school as possible. 


I do hope that you all stay well and safe during this uncertain time. We will miss you all! 

With kind regards 
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Mrs J M Hyslop 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher 
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